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2023 CT Envirothon Oral Presentation Rules 

This year we are challenging teams to create a PowerPoint/Google Slides presentation based on 
the released current issue scenario to accompany their oral presentation. Teams will present 
their PowerPoint/Slides presentations in front of panel of judges at the Field Day competition at 
the Kellogg Education Center on Thursday, May 18th, 2023.  
 
There is not a poster board component to these presentations.  
 
All presentations should be submitted to ctenvirothon@gmail.com no later than Monday, May 
15th at 11:59PM, no exceptions. For Microsoft PowerPoint, please attach the file to an email, if 
your team’s file size is too big please let us know and we can provide you with an alternative 
option. For Google Slides, please share the presentation with our gmail AND email us that you 
have shared it – a copy will be made of the shared presentation to ensure that teams will not 
edit it after submission. Teams should also bring their presentations on a flash drive on 
competition day as a backup if possible. Please see the rules below and the separate scenario 
document and scoring sheet for more details. 
 

1. Presentation must be more than 9 minutes but less than 11 minutes. 
 

2. The use of videos or sound on slides is prohibited. 
 

3. Slides may use the animation features that are available with the PowerPoint and 
Google Slides software. 

 
4. During oral presentations, all team members must wear the CT Envirothon shirt 

provided. 
 

5. During oral presentations, no school or town identification, either written or verbal, is 
permitted. Please do not mention your school in your team introduction at all. 

 
6. No props are allowed during the presentation.  

 
 

7. Notecards are permitted during the presentation and should be handed in at the time of 
sign-in on competition day. 

 
 
 


